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Date: 12/09/2022 

 

Bank Holiday for the Funeral of Queen Elizabeth II 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Monday 19 September – Bank Holiday for the Funeral of Queen Elizabeth II 
 
You will be aware that Monday 19 September has been declared a Bank Holiday to mark the funeral of Queen 
Elizabeth II. As a result, schools across the country will be closed that day. 
 
On Friday I held assemblies with each year group to talk about the death of Queen Elizabeth II and think about 
how future generations will look back on and study the reign of Queen Elizabeth II in years to come. During this 
period of National Mourning we will continue to mark the passing of Queen Elizabeth in form time and 
assemblies, and students will learn about the process for the succession of King Charles. The full school routine 
remains in place, however, so that all students can continue to settle into the new academic year. 
 
With kind regards 
 
Emma Skae 
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